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Press Release Information: 

 City of Fort Myers Offices Closed on Tuesday 

FORT MYERS, FL (September 11, 2017) – The City of Fort Myers has announced that all Fort 

Myers City Government offices will be closed on Tuesday, September 12, 2017.  Essential 

personnel including hurricane recovery teams will be deployed, however City offices and 

customer facilities will be closed. 

Solid Waste crews will discontinue trash and recycling pickup until further notice. Sanitation 

team members will be continuing to clear storm debris from roadways to assist first responders 

and provide mobility. 

Citizens with questions about their solid waste pickup service may call the City call center at 

239-321-8100.  Residents are asked to reserve use of 9-1-1 for life safety emergencies only.  

General information about the Hurricane emergency, shelters, and recovery efforts can call the 

2-1-1 Help Line by dialing 2-1-1 or 239-433-3900.  The 2-1-1 Help Line is operational 24 hours a 

day.   

The City will continue to prepare for local recovery from Hurricane Irma and issue more 

updates. 

 


